
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF WARDEN 
GANGADHAR MEHER UNIVERSITY, SAMBALPUR 

No.. ../GMU DATE.... 11 2022 

NOTICE 

It is to inform all Ph.D. students of Gangadhar Meher 

University that interested students seeking hostel accommodation may give their 

representation by filling in the Google form on or before 16-11-2022 The link is 

given below. 

PG https://tinyurl.com/hostel4gmu 

Chief Warden 

Memo No. .GMU DATE. 2022 

Copy to all hostels warden/ System Manager Cell/Hostel Section Assistant for 

information and necessary action. 

22 
Chief Warden 
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